
Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P.O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, California 94596

The Company proposes, pursuant to Section 206.12 of the Physical
Agreement, to change the headquarters of one Transmission Troubleman from the
Ignacio Substation to the Napa Service Center in the Redwood Region.

Currently, there are two Transmission Troublemen headquartered at the
Ignacio Substation. These two employees provide coverage for the transmission
lines in North Bay Division and Vallejo-Napa Division. The Company wishes to
relocate the junior Transmission Troubleman, Leonard Ferretti, to the Napa
Service Center to increase efficiency.

It is our understanding that this issue has been discussed with
Mr. Salim Tamimi, Union Business Representative.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so
indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of this letter
to the Company.

PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC

BY~
Manager of

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and agrees thereto as of the
date hereof.
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